
 

 

   
3 May 2017 

Mr Robert Burgess 
sent via email 
request-403918-
832689fd@whatdotheyknow.com 

Our Ref: CAS-380195-33PMWB

Dear Mr Burgess, 
 
Your request for information 
 
Thank you for your email of 27 April 2017 sent to our informationrequest@ofsted 
mailbox in which you requested the following information: 
 

 the most recent RaiseOnline reports for Fulford School, Archbishop 
Holgate's school and Huntington school 
 

We will consider your request under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 2000 and 
any other legislation that may apply. 
 
Should there be any problems or difficulties in processing your request, we will be in 
touch with you again shortly. Otherwise, we will respond to your request within 20 
working days from the date we received it, as required by the Act.  
 
This should be by 26 May 2017, however, if we can respond sooner we will do so. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns about the content of this letter, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sally Telford 
Information Delivery Co-ordinator 
Information Management Team 

2 Rivergate  
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6EH 
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